
 

 

Notice:  

Linking of PAN with Aadhaar is mandatory 

 
Dear Customer,  
 
As per Section 139AA of the Income Tax Act 1961, every individual holding PAN and Aadhaar 
is required to link their PAN with Aadhaar.  

 

 
 

 
 

Please note: In case your PAN is not linked with Aadhaar then:  
• Your PAN becomes inoperative  

• TDS / TCS will attract higher rate as applicable.  
 Submission of Form 15G/H with inoperative PAN becomes invalid.   

 
Following categories are exempted from linking PAN with Aadhaar: 

 An individual who is not a citizen of India; 
 A non-resident as per the Income-tax Act, 1961; 
 Residents of age of 80 years or more at any time during the Financial Year; 
 Residing in the states of Assam, Jammu and Kashmir, Meghalaya. 

 
 
Regards,  
 
SVC Bank 

 

- To check the status of your PAN - Aadhaar linkage, click here 
- To link your PAN with Aadhaar, click here. 

https://eportal.incometax.gov.in/iec/foservices/#/pre-login/link-aadhaar-status
https://eportal.incometax.gov.in/iec/foservices/#/pre-login/bl-link-aadhaar

